
 

 

 

 

 
 

LULAC Institute and Televisa Foundation 
 

October 19, 2017  
 
Mrs. Maria C. Federico Brummer  
Tucson Unified School District (TUSD)  
Mexican American Studies Student Services Department (MASSD)  
Pistor Middle School 
5455 S. Cardinal Avenue 
Tucson, AZ 85746 
 
Dear Mrs. Maria C. Federico Brummer,  
 
The Televisa Foundation and the LULAC Institute, with the support of Intel Foundation, are pleased to 
announce that Pistor Middle School was selected as a recipient of the Intel She Will Connect: 
Technolochicas Lift initiative. The focus of this initiative is to create positive change from within Latino 
communities by providing hands on Computer Science training, more specifically coding, program design 
and robotics education to young girls in middle school.  
 
Your organization will receive a $13,500 grant as well as T-shirts, maker kits and swag items in order to 
provide enriching tech curriculum to middle school girls. Information regarding expectations of our 
partnership will be outlined in the forthcoming Letter of Agreement.  
 
Together, Televisa Foundation and LULAC along with Pistor Middle School will help combat the gender 
gap within the technology sector by introducing Latinas to Computer Science at an early age. In addition, 
they will acquire skills and knowledge necessary to compete in academic settings, job markets, and in 
activities that call for an ever-increasing reliance on technology.  
 
Again, on behalf of Televisa Foundation, LULAC and Intel Foundation, we congratulate Pistor Middle 
School. If you have any questions or concerns please contact Mariana Rios, Program Officer, Televisa 
Foundation and Cristina Sandoval, LULAC.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Brent Wilkes,  
National Executive Director  
 
 
Alicia Lebrija,  
President of Fundacion Televisa, Televisa Foundation  
 

Televisa Foundation, 6355 N.W. 36TH Street, Suite 101, Virginia Gardens, FL 33166-7027 

Lulac National Office, 1133 19th Street, NW Suite 1000, Washington, D.C. 2003 


